
MENDHAM PARISH COUNCIL 
Planning meeting – 18 June 2018 
 
Draft Minute of the Mendham & Withersdale Parish Council Site Meeting at Walsham Hall 
at 6:30 pm on June 18th 2018 
 
In attendance : Tony Dawson (Chair), Denis Pye, Cathy Ferrar, Jimmy Kent, Richard Mattocks & 
Stewart Orr. 
To consider the following applications – DC/18/02014/FUL – Walsham Hall, Mendham 
 
Councillors  met to discuss the proposed extension to the lobby.  It was unanimously agreed that the 
Council would support the application. 
 
There being no other business, the meeting closed at 6.48pm.  


